
 

 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH 

May 2022 

David Barton 

Mark Carey 

Devin Casemier 

Michael Chiles 

Ryan Conley 

Timothy Cruz 

Benjamin Gambill 

Shanon Hauenstein 

Brandon Hollman 

Justin Holt 

Timothy Hudson 

Grant McMichael 

Zachariah Russell 

Samantha Swaney 

Shon Taylor 

Kyle Wagner 

Troy Stockmaster 

Anthony Willis  
 

PAID THROUGH 

April 2022 

Patrick Hooks 

Billie Luersman 

Brandon Miller 

Heath Rider 

Philip Smith 

Tyler Steward 

Nathaniel White  

 

 

 

   PAID THROUGH 

March 2022  

Matthew Boedicker 

Doug Cantrell 

John Harter 

Scott Hochstetler 

Danny Keen 

Stephan Vanover 
 

PAID THROUGH 

February 2022 

Stephen Nichols 
 

PAID THROUGH 

January 2022 

Thomas Heffner 

Paul Taylor 
 

PAID THROUGH 

December 2021 

Joseph Brown 

Kegan Pringle 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Training Director’s Report 
 

 

Fire Alarm classes for JOURNEYMEN is scheduled!!! 

August 16th & August 18th…6:00pm – 9:00pm at the JATC 

Training Center. $250.00 Stipend!  
 

The NEW First Aid/CPR class will be a blended class. The 

bookwork will be done online. Once we have 8 people who 

have completed the online portion, we will schedule with the 

Red Cross for the “hands-on” part of the training. Online will 

be approximately 3 ½ hours, in person will be 2 ½ hours. This 

will be a more effective class, and the Stipend will be $300.00 

once completed. 
 

We are in the process of setting up Instrumentation classes for 

the Journeymen. We have not had Instrumentation classes for a 

long time, so I hope you will take advantage of this 

opportunity. 
 

And don’t forget to check out the Training Page! Lots of great 

training for you with a stipend for each one you complete! 
 

Again, if you have any suggestions for classes, please let me 

know. 

           The Ole’ Guys                

 

The June retirees meeting was larger than expected.  

With the weather getting warmer and the 'snow birds' 

returning, I thought many would be golfing, gardening 

or even 'honey-doing'. Nevertheless, a good number 

attended and conversations ranged from the war in 

Ukraine, to the Uvalde, Texas shootings, utility rates, 

gun laws, old friends who had passed and their related 

job stories. It is really enjoyable to talk on varying 

subjects in a non -confrontational environment and 

hear and discuss things, things you never knew or 

realized. 
 

We were blessed again with no moment of silence for a 

deceased brother or sister. As we all get older, we 

should take the time to reflect on our journey and the 

great people we have  met along the way. So, I again 

ask that you take time and join us on July 13 at 2PM. 
 

"An effort made for the happiness of others lifts us 

above ourselves." 
 

In Solidarity, 
 

Florian Smith 

 

 
If you move or have a 

lifechanging event such as a 

marriage, divorce, birth or 

death… 
 

WE NEED TO KNOW! 

 

 

 


